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Thanks to the Committee 
“I just wanted to say a big thank you to the committee for the rally today. It was so much 
fun to meet you all and see the members who I haven’t seen for so long!” (Alison Shailes) 
“What a fantastic review! Can I say very well done to all who took part!” (Gill Rawlinson)  
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